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LIVERPOOL COUNCIL STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE FORUM

On the last Tuesday of Term 1, | had the great opportunity to represent Thomas Hassall
Anglican College at the Liverpool City Council. Along with three other Year 11 students, Malika,
Henry, and Rishab, we volunteered to take part in this experience.

We felt privileged to be representing our College, and even got to meet the Mayor of Liverpool, Mr
Ned Mannoun. He was such a wonderful and open-minded person, especially in listening to

the voice and the opinion of Gen Z living around the Liverpool community.
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We were able to meet students from different schools, share ideas, and learn much from the
mayor himself. He discussed leadership, community, and being bold in sharing your vision.

It greatly inspired us to grow as future leaders. We are sincerely grateful for the experience and
would like to express our gratitude to our teacher, Mr

Williams, for his guidance and support throughout the day.

Della K
Year 11 Student
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